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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a busy few weeks ahead and little time to try to fit 

in all our plans! Monday 1st May is a bank holiday and 

unfortunately, Tuesday 2nd May is yet another planned 

teachers’ strike. Our school continues to be affected by the 

strikes which does mean that the school will be closed to 

the majority of children again on Tuesday. You will receive 

notification separately today if your child is able to attend. 

We will be wishing Mrs Enright a very happy maternity 

leave next Friday as she prepares for the birth of her baby. 

This new arrival will be a brother or sister for Finn. 

Hopefully Mrs Enright can squeeze in some well deserved 

rest before the big occasion. Please remember all the family 

in your prayers. 

Have a wonderful bank holiday. 

God bless, 

Mrs Walker 

Coronation Celebrations 

 
The Coronation of King Charles III will take place on Saturday 

6th May. This is a historic occasion and we will be celebrating in 

school on Friday 5th. All the children are invited to come to 

school dressed in red, white or blue (or a combination of these 

colours). Parents and carers are invited to join us on the school 

playground at 2.30 to enjoy tea and cake as a community and 

to mark this special event. Please can all children donate a cake 

and bring it to school on the morning of 5th May so that we can 

share them together at our tea party! 
May Dates for Your Diary 

 

Monday May 1st – Bank Holiday, School Closed 

Tuesday May 2nd – School Closed 

Thursday May 4th – Year 5 Football tournament 

                                 - Class 4 visit Gorton Library 

Friday May 5th, 2.30pm – Coronation Tea and Cake for 

Parents and Carers 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday, School Closed 

Tuesday 9th May to Friday 12th May – KS2 SATs Test  

Thursday May 11th – Class 7 at Northwood Farm 

                                    - Class 1 Assembly 

Friday 12th May - Class 5 Assembly 

Monday 15th May – Class 9 at Northwood Farm 

                                  - Class 8 at Angel Meadow 

Tuesday 16th May, 9.15am – Class 4 Mass 

Friday 19th May – Class 7 at Angel Meadow 

Monday 22nd May – Class 9 at Angel Meadow 

Thursday 25th May – Africa Day 

Friday 26th May – School Closes for Half Term 

Monday June 12th – School Reopens 

 

Sugar Brook Farm 

Class 2 went to Sugar Brook Farm this week as part of our Food 

and Farming Project. The children had a fabulous day and met 

lambs that had literally just been born. 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer for Vocation Sunday (30.4.23) 

BLESS young people with the gift of courage  
to respond to your call. 

OPEN their hearts to great ideals, to great things. 

INSPIRE all of your disciples to mutual love and giving 
for vocations blossom in the good soil of faithful people. 

INSTILL those in religious life, parish ministries, and families 
with the confidence and grace to invite others to embrace 

the bold and noble path of a life consecrated to you. 

UNITE us to Jesus through prayer and sacrament, 
so that we may cooperate with you  

in building your reign of mercy and truth, 
 of justice and peace. 

   Amen.                    



                                         

 

 

                                    Super Stars of the Week      

            
Nursery Daryan - Excellent improvement in 

communication. 

Reception Matthew- Super participation this week and 

amazing independent writing about space. 

Class 1 Jacob M - A fantastic draft narrative in 

literacy.  Ehinomen - Super grouping in maths. 

Class 2 All Class 2 - Fantastic behaviour and interesting 

questions. 

Class 3 Candle - A great attitude to learning. Zion - Fantastic 

Maths work this week.  

Class 4 Rayna – Fantastic orienteering skills and team work. 

Joanne – Superb effort in maths. 

Class 5 Neso – An excellent role model and super focus on 

work all term. Mufaro – A supportive member of the class 

and always helping others. 

Class 6 Gabrielle - Always being enthusiastic in every lesson 

and always putting in 100% effort. Fareedah - A great role 

model and always listening. 

Class 7 Akosua – Superb effort and attainment in maths. 

Daniel – A dedicated attitude to school and learning. 

Class 8 Avayah - 100% in every lesson and an excellent role 

model to all others. Cindy - Fantastic work in maths and 

confidence when using a protractor to measure angles. 

Class 9 Ola - A super attitude this week. Jamie – Dedicated 

reading and reading 4 books in 2 weeks. 

SHOW YOU CARE –STOP AND PARK ELSEWHERE 

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite 
the school or outside the school between the hours of 8am 
and 5pm as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side 
of the road. Please do not park within 10 metres of the 
junctions on Knutsford Road. Please click on this link to 
remind yourself of the The Highway Code  

Class Attendance Winners 

Class 6 have the highest attendance 

 this week  with 97% 

Congratulations Class 6

 

 

Please click HERE for lots of information about 

fun and creative events in Manchester. 

Stewardship 

Our Caritas theme this term is stewardship. The children 

are reflecting on how they can be good stewards of God’s 

world. It would be really useful to discuss this at home and 

consider the following: 

• Do we care enough about the world God has given 

us? 

• What do we do to look after it? 

• Do we care about others and their belongings? 

• What do we do to show we care? 

‘The Earth is the Lord’s, and everything in it,  

the world, and all who live in it; for he founded it on the 

seas and established it on the waters. 

Psalm 24.1-2 

Lunch Menu 03.05.23 to 05.05.23  

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/waiting-and-parking-238-to-252
https://loadstodo.co.uk/?utm_content&utm_medium=email&utm_name&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term

